
May 15, 2018 

 

May Newsletter 
Taking scouting one month at a time! 

 

Can’t wait for more fun activities? Well, here you go. Your welcome. 

 

 

Thursday, May 17  

 

Den Chief Initiation 
 

Would like to lead younger scouts? Come to Grandview Elementary 

and help Cubs with their Rain Gutter Regata! Please arrive at 7pm 

so that we can introduce you to the Den Leaders, and hopefully 

become their new Den Chief. 

 

 

 

Saturday, May 19 

 

Third Stream Crossing Hike 

 
This Saturday will be our Third Stream Crossing Hike. This 

activity will be overnight and, depending on your skill as a 

hiker, take you past a waterfall and an old abandoned 

mine! If you have any interest, check out 

www.scoutbook.com and RSVP.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Looking for service hours? Check this out! 

 

Monday, May 28 

 

Pinewood Derby – 

Scout House 

Fundraiser 

 
Come help raise the funds 

for the new scout house 

and earn service hours! If 

you wish to help, RSVP on 

scoutbook.com and come 

between 10am and 4pm. 

 

 

 

 

 

See you next month!  

 
 

 


